
 

 
 
 

 

Request for Proposals Now Open 

Skin Lightening Products 
Public Awareness and Education Grant 

The purpose of the Skin Lightening 
Products Public Awareness and 
Education Grant is to increase public 
awareness and education on the health 
dangers associated with using skin 
lightening products that contain mercury 
that are manufactured in other countries 
and brought into the United States and 
sold illegally online or in stores. 

$200,000 
available funding 

Funding available 
$200,000: 50% to non-profits 
and 50% to local public health 

Informational conference call 

• Monday, October 7, 2019
• 9:00-10:00 am
• Access the meeting by calling

888–742–5095, pin number
4893644698 followed by #.

Application deadline  
November 21, 2019 

More information 
Public Awareness and Education 
Grant 
https:/www.health.state.mn.us/
communities/environment/
skin/grant.html

625 Robert St. North 
PO Box 64975 
St. Paul, MN 55164-0975 
To obtain this information in a different 
format, call 651-201-4899. 

https://www.health.state.mn.us/communities/environment/skin/grant.html



